
ATTENTION ALL 5th, 6th, 7th, and 8th graders: 
 
Come to CBI for:	
   

 

“A TASTE OF KADIMA” 
 

Time to create some tasty treats!  Let’s make desserts! 
Join area middle-schoolers in the kitchen at CBI for a delicious afternoon. 

 
When?  Sunday, March 29th from 1:30pm-3:00pm 
 
Where?   At your very own temple, Congregation B’nai Israel!!!!! 
 
And – this program is extra special because it is also open to CBI’s 5th graders - -  
to give them a “taste” of the fun they can have throughout the year ahead as 6th 
graders (and beyond)! 
 
Cost:  

• Kadima Members: $5  Non-Members (including 5th graders): $7 
  [Please bring exact cash to the program] 

 
Kadima is an international 6TH-8TH grade Jewish youth group program sponsored by 

the United Synagogue of Conservative Judaism. 
 
Please RSVP to alayne.birnhak@gmail.com by Wednesday, March 25th 

 
BUT THERE’S MORE! 
 

CBI-ers have the chance to enjoy a pizza party and a movie.  
The fun begins after Hebrew School from 11:30am-1:30pm! 

PIZZA FOR ALL  [Free of charge] 
 

But – we MUST have RSVPs for the CBI pizza party by Thursday, March 26th 
 

So, you have 2 options: 
1) After Hebrew School, go home, relax, do homework or whatever and come 

back to CBI at 1:30pm to create delicious desserts OR 
2) Stay at (come to) CBI at 11:30am and enjoy pizza and a movie before the 

dessert fun begins! 
 
Questions? Contact Naomi, your CBI Youth Group rep at naomi.weinberg22@gmail.com 

 
HOPE TO SEE YOU at 1:	
  30PM (or maybe 11:30am, too) on March 29th! 


